
I'm an Oregon Landlord.  I take care of my properties and my tenants.  I've watched what's 

happened in California with similar bills-- 

properties go in to disrepair because landlords can't afford improvements, tenants abuse 

properties and landlords, and you end up with empty, broken properties that drain the city and 

benefit nobody. 

Please vote against this bill and for once take care of the state and landlords who invest in 

Oregon. 

 


